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14 Charles Lane
New York, N. Y. 10014

July 15, 1971

DETROIT

Rudi Austin
Dear Rudi,

The Political Committee has asked the National Control
Commission to investigate the facts of the matters raised in
your appeal. Your appeal and the related correspondence has
been turned over to Comrade Reba Hansen, the member of the
National Control Commission resident in New York. You will
hear directly from the National Control Commission.

Comradely,
s/Jack Barnes
Organization Secretary

cc: R. Hansen



